
Marc Anthony Opens Up About
Split with Jennifer Lopez

Marc Anthony finally
took a chance to tell his side of the divorce story between he
and Jennifer Lopez.  The singer opened up about the split in
an interview with ABC News, according to People. “I’ll tell
you that it wasn’t something sensationalistic happening,” said
Anthony.  And when he was confronted with questions about
rumors of infidelity, he shot them down immediately, saying
“absolutely not.”  He explained, “It was a realization on both
our parts.  So you know it wasn’t shocking.  These things
happen.  It was a decision that we made jointly.”

What are some tell-tale signs that a marriage is nearing the
end?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sometimes no matter how hard you try, a marriage simply isn’t
meant-to-be, and you’re better off calling it quits.  Here are
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some signs that you’re heading that way:

1. Lack of communication: If you find yourself rarely talking
anymore, and you feel indifferent about what your spouse is or
isn’t doing, that’s a very bad sign.  It most likely means
you’ve given up on the relationship.

2. Common fights: If your fights are about the same thing over
and over again and they never seem to get resolved, it may be
time to try a marriage counselor.  Continuous fighting can
tear a partnership apart.

3. You’ve moved on: Sometimes you can check out of a marriage
before it’s actually over.  If you already feel a sense of
freedom and find yourself doing things alone the majority of
the time, it’s probably time to rethink your union.

How do you know when a marriage is nearing the end? Share your
thoughts below.


